

PERSONNEL COMMITTEE MINUTES - PUBLIC

November 11, 2019 8:30 a.m. Board Office Conference Room

Committee Members: Jared Beatrice, Chair

Ray Egbert, Anna Shinn, Laura Simon

Administration: Dr. Jonathan Hart, Superintendent Jason Bohm, Business Administrator

- 1. Staffing was discussed.
- 2. The board continues to monitor all housing developments being built or to be built in the township. The board is collecting data from other districts and researching potential impacts from affordable housing units on enrollment in our schools. The board is also continuing to work with the Readington Township Committee to prepare for any impacts to our schools from further affordable housing units and any other issues.
- 3. Personnel Issues were discussed.
- 4. Boards goals were discussed related to personnel.
- 5. Next meeting Friday December 6, 2019 at 8:30 am